BELLINGHAM PLANNING BOARD
BELLINGHAM, MESS,

Meeting of Monday, May 15k 1961

Five members were present: B, DeRouin
Ho Guerin
R, B, Bipon
H, Richardson
R, Richard

The Board unanimously voted to authorize the clerk to send the
Veterans Administration a letter stating that as far as the developer,
in the subdivision known as Alfarm Street Realty Trust, is concerned
that he would be required to install at his own expense all the municipal
services required by our regulations, and that no special assessment
would be placed on those services which the petitioner is required by
our regulations to install at his own expense,

Mr, Eugene Tougas appeared before the Board with his client Mr,
Sanford A. Kaplan, He stated that his purpose to be present was to
bring addtional copies of his subdivision, but had misplaced them, and
that he would drop some off at a later date, ’

A motion was then made by H, Richardson which was seconded by R, Bo
Biron to reconsider the action taken by the Board on the subdivision of
Sanford A. Kaplan, This subdivision had been conditionally approved on
May 1, 1961, This motion did not carry., Mr. E. DeBouin ‘R, Richard and

R, B, Biron voting

H, Guerin voting against the motion, H. Richardson and
in favor,

Metion to adjourn at 7:§5 P.M. carried,

R, Bernard Biron
Clerk

CHAIRMAN



